
 

 

 
 
 
September 12, 2022 
 
Dear Chappell Hill Community Partners: 
 
As you can see from the attached press release, we are in need of funds to help not only our historic 
Chappell Hill water tower but also to help maintain and improve our water infrastructure.  Details 
about overall plans can be found on the Chappell Hill Water Supply Corporation (CHWSC) 
website www.chappellhillwater.com. While the CHWSC is working with the Texas Water 
Development Board, the Lower Colorado River Authority, as well as our county and state 
representatives to secure grants and low-cost loans to fund the almost $4,000,000.00 in overall 
improvements, we are looking locally to our neighbors, guests and visitors to also help us SAVE 
THE WATER TOWER. 
 
Right now, we have an immediate need to repair the tower and secure a generator (mandated by 
the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality) as quickly as possible.  To help establish the 
funds, we have begun the SAVE THE WATER TOWER campaign to help with those immediate 
needs. 
 
As we head into the fall season, we are hoping that local merchants in our area will put our SAVE 
THE WATER TOWER donation bucket alongside some postcards that give more details about 
the campaign. We have also established a GoFundMe page: 
https://www.gofundme.com/save-the-water-tower-chappell-hill-tx. The buckets and postcards 
contain a QR code that will take people to the GoFundMe page. We also have included the QR 
code below. For those that don’t know, simply point your smartphone camera at the QR code and 
it will take a picture and the website will pop up for you to click to go to the website. 
 
Your donation can also be made directly to the SAVE THE WATER TOWER campaign account 
in person or mailed to Chappell Hill Bank, PO Box 280, Chappell Hill, TX 77426.  
 
The CHWSC Board is very thankful for any support you can show. We are doing our best to get 
the information out but we might have left something out. If that is the case, feel free to call, text 
or email us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharlie Douglass 
President, Chappell Hill Water Supply Corporation 
Cell - 703-850-9946 
Email - Sharlie@jhillproperties.com 


